
REQUEST FOR QAULIFICATIONS (RFQ):  ON-CALL PROFESSIONAL SERVICES 

The City of Cottleville is requesting letters of interest and qualifications for On-Call 
Professional Services for the purpose of writing Structural and Architectural Reports for historic 
building/structures. For more information and to view the RFQ packet with submittal details 
please visit the City of Cottleville, Missouri’s website at: www.cityofcottleville.com. Or contact 
the City Administrator at (636) 498-6565 ext. 204 or michael.padella@cityofcottleville.com. 
Note: All interested firms are required to register with the City Administrator prior to the 
submittal deadline. City Hall is located at 5490 5th Street, Cottleville, MO 63304. The deadline to 
submit a Letter of Interest and Statement of Qualification is Thursday, November 14, 2024, at 
10:00 AM.  
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